## Confident Resilient Ambitious Brilliant

Suffield Park Infant and Nursery School, Mill Road, Cromer, Norfolk,

NR27 0AD Tel: 01263 513296

Email: office@suffieldpark.norfolk.sch.uk



Head Teacher: Mrs Nichola Stewart

4<sup>th</sup> October 2022

## Dear Parents/Carers

We currently have positive COVID cases in our school. The most common symptoms are vomiting, feeling unwell then developing a cough. Please find below the most up to date government guidance concerning children and COVID.

- Children with mild symptoms such as a runny nose, sore throat, or slight cough can continue to attend school.
- Children who are unwell and have a high temperature should stay at home and avoid contact with other people, where they can. They can go back to school when they no longer have a high temperature and they are well enough to attend.
- If a child or young person has a positive COVID-19 test result they should try to stay at home and avoid contact with other people for 3 days after the day they took the test, if they can. After 3 days, if they feel well and do not have a high temperature, they can come back to school.
- Children who live with someone who has a positive COVID-19 test result should continue to attend as normal.

For further detailed information, please click the link below:

https://www.gov.uk/guidance/people-with-symptoms-of-a-respiratory-infection-including-covid-19

Mrs Nichola Stewart Head Teacher

Suffield Park Infant and Nursery School 01263 513296



Confident, Resilient, Ambitious, Brilliant